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Dear friends, thank you for praying for us over the last 6 
months. Our time in preparation for our move to Eswatini 
has been so amazing. We have seen the hand of God and 
this has been encouraging. The relational time has been 
the highlight for us, reconnecting face-to-face with friends 
and key leaders each time I visited Eswatini. The welcome 
was so beautiful and we are very much assured that the 
Lord has called us to serve in this country. We are sched-
uled to be in Eswatini by the end of June, God willing.

Our ministry 
	 As it is written, “How beautiful are the feet of those who 		
                                                                                  bring good news!” A small group of disciples are gathering
now in Manzini, the capital city of Eswatini, to study 
Scripture and discover together what light the Holy 
Spirit will give them on the subjects of fellowship and 
ekklesia (church). It seems God has been and is busy 
preparing a new wineskin for a new church in Eswatini. 
As a collective group we are seeking His guidance on 
church planting for Manzini and Mbabane cities.  From 
there, it will be easier to reach the rural areas.

Imagine a community of people pursuing God’s mission 
as they sit around studying the Scriptures and discover-
ing God while desiring to love God with all they have 
and to share this new life with others. This gives us the 
passion to do God’s work. 

Our Disciple-making Vision 
2 Timothy 2:2
“And the things you have heard me say in the presence 
of many witnesses entrust to reliable people who will 
also be qualified to teach others.”

Our vision is to see a Bible in every home across Eswa-
tini with diverse teams demonstrating how to live the 
Gospel through holistic disciple-making. Our dream is to 
see local leaders taking initiative and redeeming their 
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culture in its context through the application of godly principles 
and church planting that radiates from small discovery bible 
study groups. 

Eswatini update
Eswatini is now our second home. We are thrilled at what God 
has been doing for the past one month during our final prepara-
tions. Our hearts are now settled, our ministry is up and running 
with leadership in place. Our work permits are ready and great 
partnerships have been created. We marvel at His grace, giving 
us this opportunity to share His Grace at a time like this as GMI’s 
first team members in this new field.

 

Ministry update 
We conducted a one month sports leadership school in Zambia 
last April for 38 students from seven countries- Zambia, Lesotho, 
Eswatini, Niger, Zanzibar-Tazania, Zimbabwe and Kenya. The 
students finished well and we are grateful to God that each one 
of them is doing very well in their respective countries. 

  
Our prayer points 
· Pray for our move that we will not have many challenges in this foreign land and that our family will fit in
	 well in the new country. 
· Pray for our monthly financial support need. 
· Pray that we will have enough funds to buy our ministry vehicle. 
· 	Pray for discipleship and church planting through sports.

								        Thank you for your prayers and support,

								        The Mwanamoya family 

We seek to partner with other organizations in our effort to
share the gospel

Touching lives in every sport field, court, and even pool tables


